
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         23rd June 2016 

Dear Parent, 

     Our School Councillors have been working hard 

since March 2016 to raise the profile of the Mary’s Meals 

charity which helps feed children in Africa whilst they attend 

school. We have raised over £1000 so far and currently have 

managed to place 37 collection boxes in premises around 

Cookstown, Moneymore, Coalisland, Moy and Dungannon.  

  Our latest project is called “The Backpack Appeal.” 

We are kindly asking your child to donate their unwanted 

schoolbag and if possible, any of the items below. Unwanted 

uniforms in good condition would also be appreciated. 

  The pupils have recently viewed a short video in 

school documenting the journey of “The Backpack Appeal.” 

We have had a wonderful response so far and look forward to 

your anticipated donations. 

      Thank You, 

      Lissan Primary School Council 

      & link teacher Mrs Hagan. 

   

Closing date for donations is Tuesday 28th June 2016. 
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